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Whilst the older children were visiting the real London - Reception to Year 3 built a Tudor replica in the playground. 

On Friday it was set alight and was soon in ashes - demonstrating the dangers of fire. It was followed by good      

discussion and information on how to stay safe. 

Castle visit 
The children were praised for their excellent behaviour 

when they visited the castle. They made detailed drawings 

of the Tudor architecture and  explored the materials used 

in the buildings. 

Please remember that the school email address has changed to: 

secretary@stmawes.org.uk 

If you send anything to the old address you will get an error message. 

On Friday 24th March, our Pupil Parliament children would like us all to support Red Nose Day this 
year by having a non uniform day and wearing as much red as possible. How much red can you 
wear? Start from your head and work down to your toes! Remember red is the colour! Please bring 
a £1 donation for this worthy cause. 
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               Our stars of the week are  

Billy, Siena, Lily-Rose and Oliver. 

Well done everyone.  

Well done to the following winners of our reading karate bands: 
Yellow - Rose, Maya, Kymmie and Charlie Rogers. 

Year 1 and 2 recently took part in Funfest 17 at the Roseland Academy. 
They took part in a variety of activities one of which was disco dodgeball. 
The children thoroughly enjoyed the activities and were surprised with a 
special treat of  snow at the end. 

The Year 3 children had a great time at the Roseland last week. After a few 

nerves they learnt new dances with children from 6 other primary schools and then 

worked with the Roseland Academy dance champions and performed an excellent 

dance in front of everyone! Well done Year 3! 

The booking form for the Probus Kids Club Easter holiday activities is available on our school website. 

Class 2 had the opportunity to take part in a photography workshop last week provided by The 

Roseland Academy in which the children learnt about cameras, pre the digital age, and how to  
compose great photos close up using the macro feature. Each child has taken five nature photos for a 
special competition and we eagerly await their results. 



What an amazing trip! The Year 4, 5 and 6 children had a brilliant time in London last week. This entailed a 
visit to the Houses of Parliament, London Aquarium, London Eye, Covent garden, Matilda at the Theatre,     
Kidzania, River Cruise and Madame Tussauds. They saw the many sights and sounds of London, we travelled 
everywhere on the London Underground which was great for them to experience and we stayed on a boat in    
Canary Wharf. Many people commented to us during the trip on their outstanding behaviour and they were an 
absolute delight to be with. It was lovely to watch each individual grow and blossom with their independence. A 
big thank you to Mrs Davison, Miss Foster and Mrs Headdon for accompanying me on the trip and giving up 
their own time to be with us. 


